
Share your experience of 
New Zealand’s palliative 
care services for adults
Help inform future publicly funded palliative care services for adults  
(aged over 24 years) in Aotearoa New Zealand.

Take our short, confidential, and anonymous survey if you:

•	 have used palliative care services for adults, or

•	 work in health care.

The survey includes the services provided by GPs, community services, aged 
residential care facilities, hospitals, and hospices.

Scan the QR code to take the survey or visit  
https://www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/pallativecaresurvey

The survey closes on Friday 31 May 2024

Responses will be seen by members of the Health New Zealand | Te Whatu Ora  
Palliative Care Working Groups. General themes will be shared more widely, 
Including on our website from July 2024. No personal information will be collected.

https://www.tewhatuora.govt.nz/pallativecaresurvey

